Members of the public are invited to

CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
IN-PERSON AND VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETINGS
State Project No. 151-331
Replacement of Interstate 84/CT Route 8 Interchange (Mixmaster) in Waterbury

In-Person Open Houses:
Thursday, March 27, 2025, 4:30 — 6:30 p.m.
John F. Kennedy High School
422 Highland Ave, Waterbury, CT 06708

Wednesday, April 2, 2025, 5:30 — 7:30 p.m.
Maloney Interdistrict Magnet School
233 S Elm St, Waterbury, CT 06706

Virtual Open House
Tuesday, April 1, 2025, 12:00 — 1:30 p.m.
Register: newmixwaterbury.com

Those who attend an open house will have the opportunity to enter our drawings for multiple 525 gift cards.

The Connecticut Department of Transportation (CTDOT) is hosting the final series of public information meetings
regarding the I-84 New Mix Waterbury Planning and Environmental Linkages (PEL) Study in March and April.

The purpose of the New Mix Program is to address the long-term needs of the Interstate 84 and Route 8
interchange, which is a vital structure forming part of the greater Waterbury transportation system.

The New Mix team will be sharing results from the study, including recommendations and final alternatives,
reimagining the future of the Mixmaster. The public and community stakeholders are encouraged to offer
feedback and ask questions regarding the program.

Members of the public can submit comments and questions during the two-week public comment period following
the meetings. Direct comments and questions by April 16, 2025, to thenewmixwaterbury@gmail.com,
203-759-8742, or newmixwaterbury.com/contact-us.

ACCESSIBILITY
The Zoom meeting will have live English-language captions as well as real-time audio translation in Spanish and

Portuguese. The meeting recording will be posted following the meeting on the New Mix Waterbury YouTube

Channel and CTDOT’s virtual public meetings playlist.

For individuals with limited internet access, call (877) 853-5257 with Meeting ID 867 3982 7743. Project
information can be mailed within one week by contacting Jonathan Dean, P.E., at Jonathan.dean@ct.gov or 860-

594-3211. For hearing/speech disabilities, dial 711 for Telecommunications Relay Services (TRS). Request language
assistance from CTDOT'’s Language Assistance at (860) 594-2109 at least five business days before meeting.
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